P4 & Mrs McGlynn Class Newsletter

Back to School!

The beginning of the year is always a busy time however we have spent a lot of time getting to know each other and the children have settled well. The children have had fun with games and activities that encouraged cooperation and allowed the children to get to know each other better.

Our discussions have involved what we would like our classroom to look and sound like and the children have created a
class charter of guidelines for an excellent classroom!

Blackburn House has been the focus of some of our learning.

We have looked at the history of Blackburn House and are
practicing our symmetry and repeating patterns to allow us to
participate in a competition to design a Knot garden for
Blackburn House.

We have been trying to increase our fitness level by participating in the schools daily mile. The children are enjoying the fresh air and exercise.



As you can see we went for the informal pose for our class photo!



- © Gym Days are Monday and Tuesday
- Please ensure your child has a labeled gym kit at school

(

Homework

Homework will start shortly. Your child will have reading , maths and language homework each week , this will be given out at the beginning of the week . It should be returned when specified , although this will usually be for the Friday. Topic home work will also be given out when appropriate. Homework is important as it allows your child to practice skills learned in the classroom and promotes independent learning, please encourage your child to complete homework on time .